
 
 

September 27, 2018 
 
Thumb Land Conservancy 3rd Quarter Meeting – September 28, 2018 
 
We will hold our 3rd Quarter meeting tomorrow, Friday, September 28 at 6:30 pm at the home of 
TLC board member Dottie Craig. Most of you have been there before. She is at 3685 Wilson 
Drive in Fort Gratiot, on the west side of the dead end of Wilson Drive next to our Dead End 
Woods Sanctuary. See map below. 
 

 
 



This will be an opportunity to meet Dave Ladensack, a local real estate agent who has been 
assisting us in developing a few possible land acquisition projects, including the beach ridge 
and swale properties in Burtchville Township. We will also discuss an upcoming Eagle Scout 
project by Will Fuller, son of our newest board member Fred Fuller. Will plans to install much 
needed signs at our Gerrits Sanctuary in Ira Township and do some invasive weed control. 
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